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M TYGRIS®


tCOMMERCIAL FINANCE





February 6, 2009

















Dear --------:





With the dramatic changes in the financial market over the last year we continue to evaluate our business objectives and existing relationships. We regret to inform you that as of February 6, 2009 we will no longer be accepting new lessee credit applications from  ####################.





We will honor any open approvals for 90 days submitted prior to February 6, 2009 and will continue to support your portfolio of customers until they reach the end of their primary term. We will not however process applications after the above stated date.





I want to thank you for the partnership that we have enjoyed and apologize for any disruption this may cause to your business. In the event that you have any questions please contact me directly at 973-576� 0607.
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Michael Jones





Chief Originations Officer





Tygris Vendor Finance





Formerly US Express Leasing 973-576-0607 (Direct Line)
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